
FACULTY SENATE ANNOUNCEMENTS 

February 24, 2004 

We would like to ask that all Senators do the following to aid in reporting the minutes correctly: 
e To aid in identification, please stand when recognized to speak on issues. 
e To aid in clarification of motions, forms have been provided near each Senator. When making a 

motion or amendment, please fill out the form and forward it to the Chair of the Faculty. 

The Chancellor has approved the following resolutions from the December 9, 2003, Faculty 
Senate meeting: 
03-56 Curriculum matters contained in the minutes of the November 13, 2003, University 

Curriculum Committee meeting. 
03-58 Proposed Revisions to the Student Opinion of Instruction Survey. 
03-59 Revised University Athletics Committee charge. 
03-60 Recommendations pertaining to unit evaluations. 
03-61 Resolution to aid students in poverty. 

A listing of the 2004-2005 Research/Creative Activity and Teaching Grants awarded for this 
academic year have been made available for each Senator at his or her table. 

Thanks to Faculty Senate Alternates Nancy House (Art), Tony Capehart (Biology), Karl 
Abrahamson (Technology and Computer Science) and Sheila Tucker (Education) for agreeing to 
serve as Tellers today. 

Electronic access to the Faculty Salary report (BD-119) via the Faculty Senate and University 
Budget Office web sites has been deleted. Beginning March 1, 2004, One Stop will include this 
salary information for faculty members. Please do not hesitate to call Kelly Zimmer in the 
University Budget office at ext. 4182 if you have any questions. 

Interim Chancellor Bill Shelton will host a Faculty Senate reception in the Chancellor's residence 
on Tuesday, April 20, 2004, from 6:30 — 8:00 p.m. Formal invitations will be forthcoming. 

Noted below is Professor Don Sexauer’s website address for those of you who asked for it. 
http:/Avww.home.earthlink.net/~sexauerd/Imagemakerspage.htm 

Members of the Faculty Welfare Committee, Kitty Wetherington, Ben Irons, and Linda Ingalls have 
been granted speaking privileges for today’s meeting. 

The annual Teaching Awards Ceremony is scheduled for Tuesday, April 27, 2004, at 11:00 a.m. 
in the Mendenhall Student Center Great Room. A reception will follow immediately afterwards. 
Faculty awarded for their teaching achievements will be recognized at this event. All faculty are 
welcome to attend.  


